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May Cup Athletics Carnival 
The May Cup Athletics Carnival will take place this 
Wednesday 4th March at Spring Hill School. Parents will need 
to organise transport to and from Spring Hill and are 
welcome to stay and watch. This is a fun day that is about 
participation and includes all students from Kindergarten to 
year 6, please arrive by 9.30am and the day will finish 
approximately 3.00pm. 
Please find attached a permission note with a lunch order on 
it as well, please return the permission note, if required your 
lunch order and payment by TOMORROW Tues 9.15am. 
 

 
Athletics Practice Wednesday and Friday 
We will continue to have athletics practice each Wednesday 
and Friday in preparation for the OSSA athletics carnival to be 
held on Monday 30th March. Students need to wear their 
sports uniform on these days 
 
Crazy hair day this Friday 6th 
We will be holding crazy hair day at school this Friday. 
Students can either come with crazy hair or they can have it 
coloured at school. Students can also wear casual clothes, but 
they will need to be suitable for sport. There will be a gold 
coin donation that will go to the Westmead Children’s 
Hospital Bandaged Bear Appeal. 
 
Thank you Running Festival Helpers 
Thank you to those who were able to help out on the water 
stalls for the running festival it is much appreciated by the 
P&C, staff and students. 

 
Camel Training 

Nyasa who lives behind the school is having a camel 
trainer work with her camels over the coming week and 
has asked if we are interested in the students watching 
him work and having the opportunity to ask him some 
questions. This is most likely to happen on Thursday. 
We will walk the students to Nyasa’s. Parents are 
welcome to join the students. The exact time will be on 
the whiteboard once we have confirmed it. 
Obviously the student’s safety is our number one 
priority. They will not be in the same yard as the camels 
but may have the opportunity to pat them over the 
fence, something most of them have done before. 
 

 
 

School Info/Reminders 
 

 

*** Community News *** 
 

 
 
 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 1 , 2015 
Spring Into School: Tomorrow Tues 3 March 
May Cup:  This Wed 4 March – Whole School 

There is no cooking /gardening this week due to the May Cup 
Assembly: This Thurs 5 March 

Special Event coming: Questacon Science Circus at our 
school with Spring Hill – Tues 24th March 

Athletics Carnival Mon 30th March 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

     Canteen:  Tegan Friday 6th March        
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